
Dear 201 Families,
The days are getting 

sunnier and the flowers are starting to 
bloom! That can only mean one 
thing….it’s May!

4th quarter is moving 
quickly. Please remind your children to 
stay up to date with their binder work. 
Please make sure you check out our A-Z 
event calendar. We have so many fun 
activities planned! The end of the school 
year will be here before we all know it!

- Adrianna Sherry

I welcome and value parent involvement 
throughout the year. I would love to hear 
from you, and you are welcome to contact 
me with any questions, comments, or 
concerns you may have.

• May 20th- Happy Birthday, Zariah!
• May 13th- 4th Quarter Progress Report Distribution
• May 3oth- NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day

May is Mental Health 
Awareness Month. 

Please check out this 
informational link! It 
has great info for 

kids!J

ELA
• Students will be working on their IEP skills in 

small groups.
• Students will engage with the following 

grade level content:
• 4th- students explore the Essential 

Question: How can we solve problems with 
Earth's features and natural resources? 
Students will write an opinion piece on this 
topic. 

• 5th- students will explore the Essential 
Question: How do humans impact the 
environment? Students will write and 
develop their own podcasts on this topic.

MATH
• Fractions (adding, subtracting, multiplying)
• Geometry ((shapes, lines, planes)

@sherry2011

708-586-9581

amlares1@cps.edu

• Masks are optional. We
respect your decisions.

• Reusable water bottles are 
encouraged

• Ms. Sherry can be reached 
on the Remind App 
@sheryy2011

• Word Binders are due on
FRIDAYS

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/lists/best-health-and-wellness-sites-for-kids-and-teens
mailto:amlares1@cps.edu
https://www.remind.com/join/sherry2011

